LEGAL NOTICE

PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC ADVERTISEMENT AND COMMENT PERIOD TO
ACCEPT COMMENTS FOR THE CITY OF TUSCALOOSA’S PROPOSED APPLICATION
TO THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT IN REGARD
TO THE NATIONAL DISASTER RESILIENCE COMPETITION PHASE TWO

The City of Tuscaloosa will hold a public hearing to receive comments and/or
concerns from citizens, agencies and other interested parties in regard to the City’s
application to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) in
regard to the National Disaster Resilience Competition (NDRC). The public hearing
will be held on Thursday, October 8, 2015 in the Council Chambers located on the
second floor of City Hall (2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401) at 9:00
a.m.

On or about Oct. 27, 2015 the City of Tuscaloosa will submit to HUD an application
for the NDRC. The City will be submitting to HUD a project proposal that will
address risks and threats to the City of Tuscaloosa, especially identified vulnerable
populations, through an approach that will make the City and its citizens as well as
the region more resilient (able to recover from and withstand future disasters).

All interested persons are encouraged to review the City of Tuscaloosa’s proposed
NDRC application available at www.tuscaloosa.com The application is also available
in hard copy form at Tuscaloosa City Hall and at the main branch of the Tuscaloosa
Public Library (1801 Jack Warner Parkway NE, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401). All
interested persons are encouraged to submit comments regarding the application;
the comment period will begin on October 9, 2015.

For additional information concerning the above reference hearing or if special
accommodations are needed, please contact the Office of Resilience and Innovation
at 205-248-5700. Comments may be mailed to the City of Tuscaloosa Office of
Resilience and Innovation, 2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401 or via
email to showell@tuscaloosa.com. All comments will be considered before the City
of Tuscaloosa submits the application to HUD. Comments must be received by 5:00
p.m. on Oct. 23, 2015.

Todo material esta disponible en espafiol y otros idiomas bajo peticion. Por favor
llame al 205-248-5700 para asistencia.
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